The Greenspan Company

September 21, 2001

Dear Mr. Rake]

I would like to express my gratitude for the helpful assistance your firm provided me. Joseph LaBrunda was wonderful to work with. His diligence and dedication to my project was extremely instrumental. Without his negotiation skills I am sure I would not have received the fair amount of money that I did from my insurance company. Thank you so much.

Sincerely,

Fortune Atri

Fortune atric

P.S. Please feel free to contact me at (310) 8387267 so I can provide positive referrals about your firm.